Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, August 12, 2024, 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. (EDT)
PLACE: This is the final of two workshops that will be broadcast via webinars. All webinars will have the same presentation. Participation in the webinar will require access to a computer OR access to a telephone. Those that do not have computer access can listen in on the phone. Information on joining the webinar will be available at: https://myfwc.com/gophertortoise
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission is seeking input on draft revisions to the Gopher Tortoise Management Plan. The Management Plan outlines the necessary objectives and conservation actions needed to lower the rate of gopher tortoise population declines and ultimately remove the species from the Florida Endangered and Threatened Species List. The Commission will present draft revisions to the Gopher Tortoise Management Plan at these workshops. The meeting will provide the public with an opportunity to offer feedback and suggestions on the proposed Management Plan revisions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kyle Brown, Wildlife Diversity Conservation, at Marty.Brown@MyFWC.com, (863)712-8743 and will be also available at: https://myfwc.com/gophertortoise.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 10 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: by calling (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kyle Brown, Wildlife Diversity Conservation, at Marty.Brown@MyFWC.com or by calling (863)712-8743.
